
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

5th January 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers 

We are excited to announce the launch of a brand-new initiative at the school – The 100 Club! 

The 100 club is a dedicated to acknowledging and rewarding students who score 100 points or above through 

excellent attendance, being punctual and demonstrating positive behaviour. We believe that these qualities are 

the foundation for academic success and personal growth. 

All students with a score of 100 and above will be entered into a prize draw to receive a variety of rewards at the 

end of each term in the House Celebration. There will also be premium rewards for the top 10 in each house. 

Regular updates on progress will be communicated via tutors, with a mini draw at the end of each half term with 

‘Skip the Queue’ passes awarded to the top performers in each House. 

The scoring system will be explained in detail to students through a virtual assembly and by the form tutor, 

however to give you a brief overview: 

Attendance Scoring System 

The percentage attendance score for academic year 2023-24, 1 point for every 1%, a 98.4% attendance scores 98 

points. Authorised absence will only be included if medical evidence is provided. Attendance will be an ongoing 

score used throughout the year.  

Punctuality Scoring System 

Perfect punctuality with 0 minutes late to lessons throughout the term will result in 2 points added to your total.   

Merits/Behaviour Scoring System 

Merits - Every 25 merits achieved each term will result in 1 point added to your total. Behaviour Points – Every 25 

negative points each term will result in 1 point deducted from your total. Punctuality, Merits/Behaviour Scoring 

will be reset at the start of each term to allow for a fresh start. 

If a student’s 100 club score is below 100, and there is no significant desire to improve, this may be a factor which 

could affect their eligibility to attend external activities week trips or year group rewards events. Clear 

communication will be made with the student and carer if there is a risk of this happening, allowing them time to 

improve in the required area. 

 

 



 

We believe that the 100 Club will not only motivate students to excel in attendance, punctuality and behaviour 

but will also contribute to academic success, shapes individuals who are well prepared for a successful future and 

will create a positive and thriving school environment. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Strachan 

Assistant Headteacher  


